

SECTION A

[20 marks]

Choose the **best** answer to complete the sentence.

Pilih jawapan yang **terbaik** untuk melengkapi ayat berikut.

- 1 She _____ going out for dinner tonight.
A were
B are
C is
D -
- 2 _____ you get up at 6 a.m. every morning?
A Do
B Does
C Did
D Don't
- 3 My dad _____ go to work by car. He goes to work by motorbike every day.
A didn't
B don't
C doesn't
D does
- 4 My teacher _____ four languages.
A speaking
B speaks
C speak
D spoke
- 5 Tokyo is _____ than Paris.
A big
B more big
C biggest
D bigger

Choose the most suitable **proverb**.

Pilih **peribahasa** yang paling sesuai.

- 6 Harith and his brother have been fighting _____ since morning.
Therefore, their father decided to punish them.
A like a lion
B like a baby
C like a monkey and snake
D like cats and dogs

Choose the **best** answer for each blank.

Pilih jawapan **terbaik** untuk setiap tempat kosong.

Anson is born in the U.S. He is 7) _____. He 8) _____ in Washington, a big city in the U.S. Anson likes to play football. His favourite football player is Neymar Junior, a 9) _____.

- 7 A Swedish
 B Korean
 C Chinese
 D American

- 8 A lived
 B lives
 C living
 D live

- 9 A Brazilian
 B British
 C Japanese
 D Spanish

Question 10

Choose the word that has the **opposite meaning** as the underlined word.

Pilih perkataan yang **berlawanan maksud** dengan perkataan yang bergaris.

- 10 The river in my town is dirty.
 A beautiful
 B clean
 C filthy
 D old

Question 11

Choose the sentence with the correct **punctuation**.

Pilih ayat yang mempunyai **tanda baca** yang betul.

- 11 A Do you like to play football or basketball.
 B Do you like to play Football or Basketball?
 C Do you like to play football or basketball?
 D Do you like to play, football or basketball?

Question 12 – 16

Look at the picture and choose the **best** answer.

Lihat gambar dan pilih jawapan yang terbaik.



Usain Bolt is the ____ (12) ____ sprinter in the world. He ____ (13) ____ the four-time-champion of Olympic 100 metre sprint race. Until today, no one ____ (14) ____ ever broken his world's fastest record. Usain Bolt ____ (15) ____ the record of 9.58 seconds in completing a 100 metre race.

- 12 A fastest
 B fattest
 C slowest
 D darkest

- 15 A gives
 B holds
 C takes
 D tells

- 13 A are
 B am
 C is
 D was

- 14 A have
 B had
 C has
 D haven't

Question 16 to 20

Read the passage below and answer the questions that follow.

Baca petikan di bawah dan jawab soalan yang berikut.

Imagine a five-star hotel with fantastic food and comfortable rooms. Imagine your favourite places in a city – a square, shops, cinemas and theatres. Imagine a holiday next to the sea. Imagine all of these things on one very big ship: Oasis of the Seas.

More than 2,000 people from eighty countries work on Oasis of the Seas, and there are cabins for 6,360 **passengers**. That's a lot of people, and they eat a lot of food in the ship's twenty cafes and restaurants. In one week, the 250 chefs prepare 250,000 meals.

The ship has got the exciting parts of a city without any horrible office buildings or cars. It's the first ship with a park. It's called Central Park and it's got fifty real trees and 12,000 plants. If you like sport, there are also five swimming pools and there's an exciting sports area with a climbing wall. If you prefer reading, there's a library, but relax – there isn't a school on the ship.

- 16 What is the name of the big ship?
- A The Titanic
 - B Doulos
 - C Oasis of the Seas
 - D Pearl of the Orient
- 17 How many people can the ship accommodate?
- A 250
 - B 2,000
 - C 6,360
 - D 8,360
- 18 Which of the following you **CANNOT** do on the ship?
- A swimming
 - B wall climbing
 - C watching movie
 - D car racing

- 19 How many meals does each chef on the ship prepares?
- A 250,000 meals
 - B 250 meals
 - C 1000 meals
 - D 2500 meals
- 20 The word **passengers** means...
- A people who travel in the ship
 - B people who work in the ship
 - C people who cook meals
 - D people who provide entertainment

BAHAGIAN A TAMAT